P.O. Box 5075

Jacksonville, AR 72076
AM 1500 (501) 982-5551

1/28/81

Dear Carl
| am pleased to confirm your reception of KIEL on January 24, 1981.

We changed our call from KGMR to KIEL in the Spring of 1980.

It is evident from your list of verifications that you enjoy broadcast

band dxing. So do |I.

Thanks for your interest.

Sincerely.

Larry Henthorn/WDOBLW

Operations Manager

KIEL/KEZQ Radio

KIEL It’s Easy Listening



